
District Continues to Cut Costs  

and Control Expenses  
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

In August of 2014 the District refinanced the Sugar Pine Dam Debt. 

The interest that the district will save over the 20 years totaled 

$586,994.76. Ten years have passed since the refinancing, and it has 

remained a significant source of savings for the district, the lower  

interest costs and a shorter loan term.  
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Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 
district for 75 years 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 35.52” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 6,602 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 95%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Wednesday,  

August 14th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 
Water has many uses: drinking, 

cooking, cleaning, bathing, producing 
electricity, and powering cars.  

Enabling AutoPay will authorize the total balance on the account to draft on the 15th of  
every month taking away all the bill-paying woes.  
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New Rates Staring July 15, 2024 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A little comparative shopping gallon per gallon…. 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
                                             About $4.65                                                                                                                  About $4.84                                                                               Foresthill’s water less than 1¢  

 

 

Compare Foresthill’s water with the average cost of some other liquids that you might use daily.  

Staff delivers the community high-quality water 24/7 for less than 1¢ per gallon.  

 

 

This five-year rate structure was approved by the Foresthill Public Utility District’s Board of Directors after an extensive  
public outreach and engagement program at a public hearing on July 29,2021.  

 

 


